
From: Scott Allen  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 1:39 PM 
To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 
Cc Debbert, Barb <bdebbert@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation Request (York Developments): Planning and Environment Committee 
(October 19, 2020); LACH Recommendation 183 and 197 Ann Street  
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
York Developments wishes to be added as a delegation to the October 19, 2020 Planning and 
Environment Committee agenda to address recommendations of the London Advisory Council on 
Heritage (LACH) pertaining to the above-referenced properties.  This matter is outlined in Ms. Debbert’s 
email below. 
 
Please confirm that this delegation request has been accepted.  
 
Thank you, 
 
SCOTT ALLEN, MA, RPP | Partner 
  

MHBC Planning, Urban Design & Landscape Architecture 
630 Colborne Street, Suite 202 | London | ON | N6B 2V2  
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